
Washtenaw County
Cyber Citizenship Coalition 

Featured Speakers

Join Us!
Date

Time

Location

Food

RSVP

Cost &
Seating

Wednesday,
October 6, 2010

8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.

Washtenaw Community 
College - Morris Lawrence 
Building

4800 E. Huron River Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105

Breakfast Buffet Served

Click here
734-646-2088
judgek@ewashtenaw.org

There is no cost to attend, 
but seating is limited.

Kick-Off Breakfast

Founded in 2009, the Cyber Citizenship Coalition's mission is to raise awareness and provide 
county residents with the tools and resources to be good cyber citizens.  Coalition members 
come from local, state and federal agencies involved in keeping residents and businesses 
safe online.  October kicks off the second annual national Cyber Security Awareness Month.  
We are working in conjunction with the National Initiative for Cyber Education (NICE).  Our 
coalition is being used as a model by the National Cyber Security Alliance.

First 30 guests to 
register online will get 

gift bags, and raffle 
prizes include a 

Netbook provided by

how to be a good cyber citizen.

a part of the solution.

raise awareness in your community.

Learn
Become

Help

Jon Miller Steiger
Director, East Central Region of the FTC
Received his law degree from Columbia Law School, clerked 
for Judge Avern Cohn in the U.S. District Court for the Eastern 
District of Michigan. Jon moved to Washington, DC, where he 
started his legal career in the FTC's Office of the General 
Counsel, litigation section.  Jon returned home to Cleveland in 
2001, staying with the FTC as a litigator before becoming 
Assistant Regional Director in 2005, and Director in 2009.

Adrienne St. Aubin
Member, Google Public Policy team
Her work focuses on the intersection between technology, 
people, and public policy; recent projects have included 
prevention of malware in online advertising and a current 
focus on privacy design for products such as Gmail. Adrienne 
led Google's celebration of National Cyber Security Awareness 
Month in 2009 and supports a positive, community-oriented 
approach to online safety education.

The Coalition would like to thank the following supporters:

http://a2ychamber.org/public_policy/WC4.html
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